

Principal Sahuarita High School Sahuarita Unified School District

July, 2023

Dear Sahuarita High School Families,

It is a privilege and an honor to introduce myself as the new principal of Sahuarita High School. I am excited for the opportunity to serve the Sahuarita Community, to foster strong relationships and build upon the foundations of rich traditions, a positive culture, and academic success.

For the past 17 years, I have served in many facets within the Vail School District. I began as a 4th grade teacher and then shifted to serve as a Student Achievement Teacher. There, I gained experience coaching teachers, supporting students and analyzing data to promote student achievement. The past 5 years, I have had the pleasure of serving at Cienega High School as an Instructional Support Teacher and then the Assistant Principal of Curriculum and Instruction. My vast experiences have prepared me to proudly serve as your new Principal.

I believe in a collaborative community where students are held to high standards and provided with a safe, nurturing, supportive environment to thrive and I am committed to partnering with you to achieve this success for your child! I look forward to getting to know you and joining the Sahuarita Family! Please don't hesitate to reach out should you need anything or have any questions. (Si necesita asistencia en español, llame al número de teléfono: 625-3502 extensión 1511.)

It's going to be a great year! Go Mustangs!

Stephanie Magnuson

Gmagnuson